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Invitation to the presentation of Qben Infra’s first 
quarter 2025

Qben Infra AB (publ) invites you to a presentation of its Q1 2025 interim report. The 
presentation will take place at  pm CEST on Friday May 23, 2025.1.00

Fredrik Arpe, interim CEO of Qben Infra, will present the Q1 report together with CFO Patrik 
Egeland. The presentation will be followed by a Q&A session. The presentation will be held in 
Swedish.

: Friday May 23,  pm CESTTime 1.00

Join the webcast  (no  is required). The audience will have the possibility to here pre-registration
ask written questions in the chat.

Presentation material and a recording of the webcast will be made available  afterward.here

For further information, please contact:
Patrik Egeland, CFO of Qben Infra
Tel: +47 916 06 519

   E-mail: patrik.egeland@qben.se

About Qben Infra
Qben Infra invests in and develops companies in infrastructure services in the Nordic region. The 
company operates in niches where the market is driven by strong growth trends, large 
government investments and where opportunities for consolidation and strong growth exist – 
for example, railways and power grids. The strategy includes driving organic growth, reinforced 
by selective acquisitions (M&A) and realisation of synergies. For more information, see .qben.se
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